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From The Chairman,

With the accounts approved and ready to go off to the
Charity Commission for filing the committee is able to
look forward and I would like you all to put the dates of
our 2 major events into your diary.

Sunday 15th June - Open Gardens. As this is the 50th
year since the coronation of the Queen our theme may, in
some way commemorate that event. The fund-raisers for
extra equipment on the playing field plan to organise an
event on the field that day which will be open to visitors
as well as local children.

Friday 5th, Saturday 6th & Sunday 7th September - Art
Exhibition. This well supported annual event is now very
much part of the calendar of many local artists.

Christine Minns



Village Hall Booking Secretary:
Mr. Alex Deans, Lowther Cottage.

Wymmwd’mm Road, \m ringham,
Norwich, NR1S TAT - Tel: 01508 489757
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Onen Gardens - Sunday 15th June

Tan and GeofF will shor tly be working on the plans for this
cvent and are very keen to hear from anybody who ig
willing to open their garden. Any ideas or comments
would also be wclcmm so please contact them as soon as
possible - time does slip away fast and you will soon all
be busy in the garden so phone now: lan (488429) or
Geoff (488468)

o e e P e s ) et s et e ot ot P e ) P Pt Pt s P e P ) P 5 s Pt s e e o P Pt e Pt o e o o o P P

FRIENDS OF WRENINGHAM SCHOOL
X e
Friday 14th February - 738 p.m. Quiz and Chips evening.
Everybody welcome, either turn up as a team of 6 or you
can join up into a team with others on the night

& B
Friday 4th April - 738 p.m. - another Quiz and Chips
evening - this time in aid of Village Hall Funds.
Arrangements will mirror those of the Friends of
Wreningham School and again everybody is welcome.




FUND RAISING in aid of Wreningham church
As the village hall committee are not having a spring
jumble sale there will be on in aid of church funds

Saturday 15th March - at 10 a.m.

JUMBLE SALE - Adm 20p
If you have any jumble or bric-a-brac we would be
pleased to receive it at the village hall at about 9 a.m. but
please, no electrical or large items. We would also be
pleased for any help on the day.

Friday 11th April - A Scottish Evening

Tickets will go on sale in early March. Watch out for
posters giving more details.

Saturday 17th May - A May Fayre at 2 p.m.
book the date - more details nearer the time.
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COFFEE MORNING on Tuesday 11th February at
Forncett St. Peter Methodists Chapel, 10 a.m. - 12 noon.
In aid of The Quidenham Hospice. All welcome.
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Flower Club

Meetings on Thursday 27th February and Thursday 27th
March. Doors open 1.30 p.m. for 2 p.m. start.
Visitors £2.50. Everyone Welcome.
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Mobile Police Office

The central area unit parks at Wreningham village hall
between 2 p.m. and 3.30 p.m. on a Tuesday afternoon
every 4 weeks and the staff on duty would be pleased to
see anybody wishing to talk to them on any relevant
subject.

Visits on  11th February

11th March
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Blood Donors
Dates for giving blood at Wymondham Central Hall:
Tue. 4th March. 10.00 - 13.00; 14.00 - 16.30
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SOCIAL CLUB

Club nights are Thursday and Friday throughout the
winter.

NOTE: there will be no Social Club on Thurs. 20th and
Fri. 21st February when the Pantomime will be
using the Margaret Preston room.

The Annual General Meeting will be on Thursday 27th
March at 8 p.m. This is your chance to have a say on club
activities and if you would like to be on the committee
make this known to some of the present committee in
advance.

Membership was due for renewal on 1st January. Adults
£1.00/Juniors 50p. To pay, you can leave your fees and
your old membership card with the bar staff on a club
night. New members always welcome, call in for a drink
on a club night and at the same time pick up a form and
get a couple of members to sponsor you.
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Parish Council - the next meeting will be on Tuesday 18th
March 2003 at 7.30 p.m. in the Margaret Preston room at
the village hall.

et ot b b ot P e PP e o oI o H b P e e b i P oMo o ) o N ) (= Pt E et o (o it o et

WRENINGHAM “ALL SAINTS”” CHURCH

The Christmas celebrations passed very quickly. Once
again the church was floodlit and we thank Mr. Dennis
Long for setting them in place. The church is quite a
landmark when lit up.

Now we are looking forward to spring which for the
church means Lent and then Easter.

The Lent Project - Wreningham Church Council agreed
to take the United Society for the Propagation of the
Gospel (U.S.P.G.) as our Lent project. The Society is a
world wide mission agency of the Anglican Church and
supports missionaries in more than 50 countries. Gift
envelopes and collection boxes will be available in time
~ for the beginning of Lent (Wed. 5th March) and if anyone
would like to support this very worthy course do contact
me.

Margaret Wilkinson
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Our thanks to all who sent in

the village on 2nd June 70\)3 [“a./ir_;ss. of the inferroation,
apart from a few photos are to hand and articles written.
It is hoped that the publication will be availab hle in ear ly
June (o coincide with the date of the golden jubilee of tne

coronation.
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The NEW YEARS EVE party was a real village event
with children and adults alike all joining in and enjoying
themselves. Because it was so well attended there was a
surplus from ticket sales of £220.00 and with donations,
the organisers have now sent a cheque for £250.00 (o
Macmillan Cancer Relief.
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Have vou seen Jeeves??
Lost from Church Farm, a 10 month old, cat. Black with
white socks and bib. Last thought to have been seen in
the Mill Field/ Mill Corner area. Has 5 year old Daniel
Mutten’s pet move in with you? If so, firstly, thanks for
looking after him, secondly please phone Penny at Church
Farm on 01508 489319, if you know where he 1s.
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“Sing a Song of Sixpence” #
(by Norman Robbins)

at
Wreningham Village Hall
on
Thurs. 20th, Fri. 21st and Sat. 22nd February

Tickets are going fast so if you have not yet got yours
don’t delay. A lot of time and energy has gone into this
panto and at the time of going to print the impression is

that this will be a great success.

Ticket prices £4.00 (children/senior citizens concessions
- Thurs/Fri. £2.00)
available from:
Christine Minns, High Gables, Church Road.
Wreningham. Tel: 01508 488123
or
Shirley Moss, 2 Greenwood Close,
Ashwellthorpe. Tel: 01508 489460
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